
I support this proposed Constitutional change because it will establish a basic expectation for the people who live in Oregon.  It will 
give my children and grandchildren the comfort of knowing that the State cares for their health.  It will create a platform from which 
we can create a system of health care without prejudice. Every person no matter what their ethnic background, race, sex, sexual 
preference, religion, or income deserves to have the health care they need. The people of Oregon deserve an opportunity to vote on 
this recognition of a basic human need.  


